Woore Cricket Club Update for Woore Parish Council - 2023
Woore Cricket Club is an amateur cricket club run by volunteers based on the cricket field behind the Falcon Pub car park.  We are classed as a Community Amateur Sports Club.
The club had another strong season with three senior cricket teams covering a variety of abilities, and successful mixed youth/ junior teams catering for all age groups.  The club also partners with another local club to run two successful girls teams.  In addition the club supports the ECB initiatives to widen participation in cricket by running All Stars (under 8’s) and Dynamo’s (under 10’s) introductory cricket training sessions.  All Junior cricket training is held on a Friday evening, which is very well attended, with over 100 local children from Woore and surrounding villages participating most Friday evenings last year
To maximise participation and ensure cricket remains accessible for all this year the club decided to reduce the annual membership fee for senior teams and all junior teams to £10 per person from £50 per junior member and £70 per senior member.
All the above teams are preparing for the start of the new season, with training sessions well under way, and the Friday evening junior training sessions starting on the 21st April.  
The club also has a female only softball team which played in three festivals last season including one where they met some of the England Women’s Cricket team.  This exciting venture for the club will be run again this year.
If anyone is interested in joining any of the teams, then please feel free to come down either on a Friday evening, or on a weekend when one of the teams are playing at home.
The club also holds a number of social events that are open to all, not just members.  Last year the club held a successful festival weekend which included a small beer festival, live band and friendly cricket games.  In addition the annual fireworks display is regular fixture on the calendar.  We are already planning this years display on the 3rd November with a company already hired to undertake the firework display.  

